
   

Airport GA BBQ 

Enjoyed  By All 
 

Thanks to all that attended the 2017 

GA BBQ on Sept. 16. About 180 

people attended. Allstate Fire 

reports they serviced more than 40 

extinguishers. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Westminster Flight Team Takes to 

TVY Skies 
The Westminster Flight Team is using TVY for regional competition 

practice. The team practices on Sunday morning at TVY. Their 

competition is scheduled in Colorado Springs on October 9. 
 

 

 

RUNWAY 16/34 at U42 

WILL BE CLOSED  

OCT 4 0600L to 0800L 

 

 

SLCDA GA News 

Electronic Option 

To receive the Salt Lake City 

Department of Airport’s monthly 

General Aviation newsletter 

electronically, send your email 

address to: 

dave.teggins@slcgov.com
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Fall Airport Hanger Inspections 

Coming in October 
 

  Fall hangar inspections will occur on October 5 at South Valley     

  Regional Airport and October 6 at Salt Lake City   

  International. Inspectors will check the hangar to ensure lease  

  compliance.   

 

   Key inspection points include the following: 

 

• Fire Extinguishers must have a current valid inspection 

sticker 

• Hazardous materials must be stored properly 

• Electrical cords must be sized properly 

• Aircraft stored in the hangar should comply with lease 

 

  Hangars that do not comply with these lease standards will receive a  

  30-day notice to correct the problem. Contact General Aviation  

  Manager Dave Teggins at (801) 556-4082 with questions. 

 
 

 



Girls in Aviation at U42 

 

The Great Salt Lake Chapter of Women in Aviation International held 

its third annual Girls in Aviation Day at South Valley Regional Airport 

on September 23. The annual event introduces young ladies to the fun of 

aviation and to possible career choices in aviation. About 350 

participants enjoyed a variety of displays from a broad section of 

aviation as well as activities and games. The event was organized by 

student volunteers from Westminster College. 
 

 

 

Asphalt Projects Coming to KSLC 
East apron paving is underway at Salt Lake International. The airport 

will experience the following closures in October: 

 

• Phase 1E Area of south of TAC-AIR main ramp closed Oct 5-11 

 

• Phase 3D Yesco, CAP, Corporate Cove closed Oct. 3-7 

 

• Phase 4E Inner Ramp K-4 to the UT ANG RAMP closed  

Oct 6-14 

 
 

Helpful Points of Contact 
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, 

airfield and SLC Title 16 questions:  Dave Teggins, SLCDA General Aviation 

Manager, (801) 556-4082 or dave.teggins@slcgov.com. 

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, SLCDA Property Management 

Specialist, (801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com. 

Aviation security questions call: Kristian Wade, SLCDA Airport Operations 

Manager/Security, (801) 575-2401. Gate access problems call:  Airport Control 

Center (801) 575-2401. 

Emergencies call: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911; TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911. 

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443. 

 

Upcoming Events 

and News 
 

 

 

October 18-20 
Utah Airport Operators 

Association (UAOA) is 

holding its annual Fall 

Conference at the Moab 

Valley Inn in Moab. For 

registration information, go to 

www.uaoa.org. 

 

December 8 
Angel Flight west will hold its 

annual Utah Santa flight. 

Flights will depart South 

Valley Regional Airport to 

deliver toys and school 

supplies to underprivileged 

children in Utah. Contact 

Steve Bolinger at (801) 486-

7555 for more information. 

 

 

Upcoming activity and FAA 

seminar information is 

available at 

www.faasafety.gov under the 

Activities, Courses and 

Seminars tab.  

 

The FAA SLC FSDO Safety 

Program Manager is Richard 

Jeffs, richard.jeffs@faa.gov.  

 

 

 

VOLUME 25, ISSUE 10     OCTOBER 2017 
 


